
Institutional Distinctiveness 

 

Giving Back to society and Environment 

 

In line with its vision of working towards the socio-economic development of the country, the 

Institute  has taken utmost care to give back to the Society. Several student committees are 

formed to carry out the duties towards society. The one-week long intense induction program- 

Ankur- 2019 like every year this year also gave the freshmen an insight into the institute’s values 

and vision.  

The Institute always encourages Staff and Students to take up activities which can provide help 

in improving the life of neighborhood community, the activities are been planned and   

implemented in such a way that not only faculty and students of the institute work together for 

the holistic develop but they also involve people from neighborhood villages in these activities. 

We are strongly connected to our immediate society as well as the nation through an emotional 

and moral bonding by virtue of the passion and dedication with which our students carry out the 

various social service initiatives. 

Throughout the year, the NSS unit undertakes a plethora of events ranging from street plays, 

cleanliness drives, tree plantation drives, donation drives, waste management drives, gender 

equity, field visits and many more. 

As the year 2020-21 the classes were conducted on onine basis, various activities were 

conducted on online basis due to various restrictions and government guidelines were followed 

accordingly. 

Institute participated in the Spit Free India Movement, the campaign by NSS( Government of 

Maharashtra) and Sambandh Health Foundation, (pledge for Life Team), wherein Institute made 

the participation of 528 students through weblink. The Institute  received the letter of 

appreciation for its work in this drive. 



Tree Plantation in the college campus as well as in the neighborhood is a regular activity of the 

Institute. Till date more than 150 trees are been planted by the hands of Management staff and 

students. This year due to lockdown tree plantation was done by the hand of staff and only few 

students who could come for this activity. 

The institute has been following a reduced paper drive from many years and always encourage 

that all the communications are only done using G Suite.  The G-Suite Education has been taken 

by the Institute since 2014. All the staff as well students are connected through mail and all its 

communication are been done through G-suite.  The students also contribute to this initiative, 

and all our event registrations are paper free and done only through Google Forms. The Faculty 

members also uses Google Classroom to disseminate notes, Google Quiz and Assignment tab for 

submission of Assignments for  their respective subjects. 

 


